Notice To all Clients:
The Following Changes are effective immediately due to the outbreak of the Corona Virus and the NM Declared State of Emergency:

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Our office doors will be locked for the foreseeable future
· We strongly encourage you to register with Liscio.  If you have not received an invitation from us, give us your email address and we will send you the invite
· We will no longer accept records and documents in person  
· The following are the Drop off and Pick-up Times for bookkeeping, tax return and other documents:

· Anytime of the day or night you can drop off records/documents into the mail slot by the door.
· Pick up times will be:
· Mondays and Wednesdays:  11:30am-1:30pm
· Tuesdays and Thursdays:  8:30am-10am and 3:30pm-5:00pm
· Or by scheduled appointment.  These will be limited due to the person to person contact.

We appreciate your understanding with these new procedures, however, this health issue is too grave to be taken lightly.
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